Review Test Units 1–2

Vocabulary

- 1 Match the people with the things to do on vacation.
 - 1 Tina and Joe like having meals in restaurants.
 - 2 Lisa likes lying on the beach.
 - 3 Greg is interested in famous buildings.
 - 4 Jenny likes having things to help her remember her vacation.
 - 5 Victoria is interested in art and history. ___
 - a buy souvenirs
 - b visit a museum
 - c eat out
 - d sunbathe
 - e go sightseeing
- 2 Choose the correct answers.
 - 1 My dad was a baby / senior citizen in 1964.
 - 2 When I leave school, I want to get a job / retire.
 - 3 My cousin is two. He's a husband / toddler.
 - 4 My grandpa doesn't work he graduated / retired last year.
 - 5 When people love each other, they often get married / a job.

/5

/10

Grammar

3 Complete the sentences with the past perfect form of the verbs in the box.

1	Tania wasn't hungry because she
	a big lunch.
2	I missed my train because I
	early enough.
3	Tim was a bit upset because everyone
	his birthday.
4	We didn't go for a pizza because we
	any money with us.
5	The house was quiet because everyone

to bed.

4 Complete the sentences with the verbs in the correct forms of the simple past, past perfect, or past progressive.

1	I (call) Mike after I (finish)
	my homework.
2	After everyone (leave) the party, we
	(clean up) the mess.
3	We (not have) any cake because
	someone (eat) it all!
4	I (play) soccer when the accident
	(happen).
5	While we (walk) home, we
	(meet) Rob and Sam.
	/10

5 Choose the correct answers.

- 1 | can't / couldn't stay up late when I was five years old.
- Yes, I can / could come to the party this evening.
- 3 Our new school is better because we can / could wear jeans.
- 4 My dad **can / could** ride his bike on the street when he was young.
- 5 A lot of children now **can't / couldn't** play on the street.
- 6 Most children aren't / don't allowed to watch TV all evening.
- 7 I'm sorry, Sir, you weren't / aren't allowed to take photos in the museum.
- 8 Mark thinks he **isn't / won't be** allowed to come to the party next week.
- 9 I 'm not / wasn't allowed to watch the game last night.
- 10 I hope I **be** / 'II **be** allowed to go on vacation with my friends next year.

6 Write sentences with the correct form of used to.

- 1 computers / be / much more expensive

 2 we / not wear / a uniform to school
- 3 you / like / that show on TV / ?
 Got it! Level 3 Review Test Units 1–2



/10

Review Tests 1-2

		?
4	my brother / not get up / very early	
5	I / love / swimming in the sea	
		/10

wasn't allowed to go out in the evenings – that was the one thing I wasn't very happy with!

Reading

Read the text and then do the exercises.



Vacation stories

What type of vacation do you like? We talked to three teenagers. Read what they have to say.

Dan Edwards, 16

I'm a very active person, so I hate lying around on beaches. Sunbathing definitely isn't for me. Last year I went on vacation with my family and it was terrible. My parents just wanted to relax because they had worked hard all year. All my sister is interested in is shopping, so she wasn't interested in doing things with me. I wanted to hire a bike or go on some tours, but I wasn't allowed to do it on my own. I hope that next year I'll be allowed to go on vacation with some friends and have a more active time!

Dolores Marquez, 17

Last year I went on my ideal vacation. My parents were really pleased with me because I'd done well in my exams. So I was allowed to go on vacation with my friends. We stayed in a holiday house right by the beach – it was fantastic! What did we do? Well, mostly sunbathing and swimming, but we also did a bit of sightseeing. It was really relaxing. And the best part? One day while I was sitting on the beach I met a really nice guy, Brad. We still e-mail each other.

Charlie Manning, 16

For me, a vacation is all about learning new things and discovering different places. Last year I went to Barbados with my parents. I hadn't been to the Caribbean before, so it was a really exciting experience. We took a tour around the island through little towns and villages, and saw how the people live – that was really interesting. And the best thing was eating out every night – the food was fantastic! Any problems? My parents didn't think it was safe at night, so I

Cot it Level 3

Got it! Level 3 - Review Test Units 1-2

Review Tests 1–2



7	Who				
	1	doesn't like sunbathing?			
	2	likes seeing new places?			
	3	met someone new?			
	4	wants to go on vacation with friends next year?			
	5	couldn't go out alone in the evenings?			
	6	spent a lot of time on the beach?			
8	Answer the questions.				
	1	Why did Dan's parents want to have a quiet vacation?			
	2	What does Dan hope for next year?			
	3	Why were Dolores' parents pleased with her?			
	4	What was Dolores doing when she met Brad?			
	5	What does Charlie like doing on vacation?			
	6	What did Charlie enjoy the most on his vacation?			
	7	What was Charlie unhappy about?			
		/14			

Writing

9 Plan your vacation story. Answer the questions.

Where did you go on vacation last year?

What did you do?

Describe one thing that happened on your vacation.

What things were / weren't you allowed to do?

Did you enjoy your vacation? Why?

Where do you want to go next year? Who with? Do you think you will be allowed to do this?

/4

10 Write your vacation story. Use your ideas from exercise 9.

/10



Got it! Level 3 – Review Test Units 1–2



Listening

- 11 Listen to the conversation between Jason and Rosie. Where did each person go on vacation? Complete the sentences.
 - 1 Rosie went to _____.
 - 2 Jason went on an _____ adventure.
- 12 Listen to the conversation again. Choose the correct answers.
 - 1 Rosie's dad ...
 - a had forgotten to book the hotel.
 - b had made a mistake with the booking.
 - c had booked a nice hotel.
 - d had booked a very small hotel.
 - 2 The hotel Rosie stayed in ...
 - a was very comfortable.
 - b had very small rooms.
 - c was expensive.
 - d was really nice.
 - 3 The food at the hotel ...
 - a wasn't cooked properly.
 - b was very nice.
 - c made everyone sick.
 - d wasn't very good.
 - 4 Rosie ...
 - a forgot to take her camera with her.
 - b left her camera out in the rain.
 - c didn't take any photos.
 - d took a few really nice photos.
 - 5 Jason ...
 - a thought it was too hot.
 - b thought it wasn't hot enough.
 - c was ill because of the heat.
 - d enjoyed the hot weather.

- 6 Jason...
 - a was allowed to swim in the river.
 - b didn't swim in the river.
 - c thought it was dangerous to swim in the river.
 - d didn't want to swim in the river.
- 7 Jason ...

/2

- a saw some monkeys.
- b took some photos of monkeys.
- c didn't see the monkeys because he was asleep.
- d was frightened of the monkeys.

/14

Total /100